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June 23, 2022 
 
 
Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center 
Carrie Flanigan, Director 
123 North O’Plaine Road 
Gurnee, IL 60031  
 
 
Dear Carrie, 
 
Thank you for your FY23 VOCA grant application.  As you are aware, the total pass through 
grant amount remains the same at $8.1 million for FY23.  
 
With no increase in VOCA Funds, Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center Award will stay 
the same at $260,967 with no match funds required.  
 
 
We appreciate all the hard work and effort you put into your grant application. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact Kim, Kathy or Michael. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kim Mangiaracino Kathy Murphy Michael Morgan 
Executive Director  VOCA Fiscal Grant Monitor VOCA Program Grant Monitor 
kim@cacionline.org kathy@cacionline.org michael@cacionline.org 

 
 
 
 


